
 
 
Date:  Friday, 26 May 2017 

 
Trade Notice 

AUSPAC tonnage 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise our customers that the Forum Pacific will be phased out of 
the AUSPAC service in June 2017 for planned dry docking and replaced by the MCP Salzburg. 
 
The Forum Pacific v166 will load cargo in Melbourne and Sydney then transship this cargo in 
Brisbane onto the MCP Salzburg 29N as follows: 
 
Forum Pacific V166N 

Ports Date 

Melbourne 5/06/2017 

Sydney 7/06/2017 

Brisbane 10/06/2017 

 
MCP Salzburg V29N 

Ports Date 

Brisbane 12/06/2017 

Noumea 15/06/2017 

Port Vila 17/06/2017 

Lautoka 20/06/2017 

Suva 22/06/2017 

Apia,Samoa 25/06/2017 

Pago Pago 25/06/2017 

Nuku’alofa 28/06/2017 

 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support to PFL. 
Any further points of clarity please contact your local Pacific Forum Line representative. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) 
 
 
 

 


